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Comments for Public Posting: | have lived in Lake Balboa 37 years. I realize the airport was
there first. I have never before complained. However, in the last 2
years, the noise and fumes have become unbearable! It sounds
like we are being bombed. Last night there were four flights after
10 pm that shook my house. There are now cracks in my walls.
Sometimes the fumes prevent me from going into my own back
yard. This is a residential neighborhood. Please stop the increase
in jet traffic!



